
From:   Scott Spear   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   June 11, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Nimesh,
Thank you for your request. We have notched out the 3800-4200 MHz frequencies you
shared with us. We will not transmit over that band. Thank you for your assistance and please let me
know if you have any more questions.
Kind regards,
Scott Spear


